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May I crave some of your precious time please --- to peruse the 
enclosed --- and to share your thoughts and to invite your comments on 
the enclosures. 

Predictably, Dr Gandhi has not responded. Maybe his Secretaries just 
dumped my letter. 

Archbishop Desmond Tutu merely sent a polite acknowledgment. Bi shop 
Michael Nuttal responded warmly, yet stil l reflecting the dilenma that 
I referred to. Archbishop Denis Hurley did not reply but of course he 
is a very busy man and has many additional burdens. 

I participated in the elections simply b~cause I believed that what Dr 
Van Zyl Slabbert said was correct --- reform must be made, and there 
are only two ways of achieving this, either by the constitutional way 
or by the extra-parliamentary method. 

I have for many years believed that once you persuade the Afrikaner 
that he acted unjustly and against the tenets of his own rel igi ous 
faith, he will change. Perhaps this is naive. Perhaps even those who 
want to change, do not quite ~now how to without, as some of them say 
"conmitting political suicide". They are wrong. But then perceptions 
differ. 

And yet, It has been proved true that violence and threats and even 
sanctions only produce reactions of rigidity. Coercion can work if it 
is not crudely overt . And yet, and yet, was Mahatma Gandhi perhaps 
right after all. That it is only with loving resoluteness that one can win 
the oppressor over? This great Hindu really spread the Christian 
message. 
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To love one's opponent is exceedingly difficult. Nevertheless, It was 
only recently that most of the English in Natal hated Natal Indians. 
That has 1 argely gone. No coercion or sanction was used. Just a 
realisation that the Indian South Africanposes no threat. Is it too 
much to expect that in the near future there will be realisation by all 
that the only real threat is Soviet Imperialism.and that that can only 
be avoided by a truly non-racial Society. J 

regards 

PAT POOVALINGAM 


